
 

 

Chris  and Lotta’s Prayer Update January 2020 
 

Dear friends, 
Happy New Year to you! 

“Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good. His love endures forever.“ Ps. 
136:1 

We hope you had a good Christmas and New Year. We had a wonderful 
time in Gothenburg.  We spent a couple of days with family and friends. 
This winter has been extremely mild, and we hardly had any snow. Even 
though it’s sad that we didn’t have a proper winter yet, we are on the other 
hand grateful for that, since we are in the middle of the first phase of 
moving, that is to move out from our existing apartment and move in 
temporarily to our friends house until we can move into our new apartment 
on 17th of February. All our activities are starting up in January and we are 
looking forward to seeing everybody again on Sunday in church. 
 
Praise points: 

 We are grateful for the rest we had during the Christmas break, and 
we are now looking forward to all the activities in January and spring 
term. 

 
Prayer points: 

 Please pray for the bible study groups that we are staring up next 
week. Lotta is working with the bible study 
group in Uppsala. Chris is continuing to do 
one-on-one training.  

 Please pray for Lotta’s teaching in the bible 
school this semester. She will do the 
wisdom books and the prophets. Pray that 
God will give her wisdom in her interaction 
with the liberal students. 

 Please also pray that our move to 
Åkersberga goes smoothly. 

Yours in Christ, 

Chris & Lotta and Obi 
 

 

 

 


